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RHONDA R. NOVAK

In an effort to keep you informed of pending House Bill 3289,
the Will County Supervisor of Assessments Office announces the following:

All qualified 2020 exemptions will possibly be automatically renewed and processed for 2021.

WHAT THIS MEANS TO YOU:

* Exemptions will only be renewed and automatically processed IF the House Bill 3289 is passed.
If the bill is passed, you will receive no further communication.

NO FURTHER ACTION OR RENEWAL APPLICATION WILL BE REQUIRED.

* All eligible senior persons who received the Senior Citizens Assessment Freeze Homestead Exemption
for 2020 will receive the same exemption for 2021 if House Bill 3289 passes.

NO FURTHER ACTION WILL BE REQUIRED OF YOU.
¢ If the state DOES NOT pass House Bill 3289 YOU WILL RECEIVE a simplified renewal application to
complete and return by mail or in-person to our office.

As always, please review your tax bill to ensure you received all the exemptions you applied and were qualified for.
Reach out to www.willcountysoa.com or call the office at 815-740-4648 with any questions!




